


We believe that this situation could be alleviated very considerably if RTE TV was 
available to them in the normal way that UK TV channels are.  
 

This would be useful not just for the elderly but would be a boon to members of the 
Diaspora of all ages and interests in helping to keep them fully up to date on all Irish affairs. 
This would be a great benefit to everybody concerned in their work and in their social and 
cultural life.  

 
The recent referendum has shown how involved the Diaspora wishes to be in Irish 

life. 
 

It could have many more benefits. For example, it could be very helpful in a post-
Brexit world in maintaining good relations and understanding between the UK and Ireland 
which is in danger of deteriorating under the pressures of the new environment now being 
created.    

 
All members of the Diaspora are willing ambassadors for Ireland (unpaid!) wherever 

they are and are a resource that the Government should never underestimate. 
 

We do not underestimate the difficulties involved but it is fundamentally a political 
decision for the Government to make that will benefit it and Irish society generally in a 
myriad ways.  

 
And, whatever the practical difficulties, in politics, where there’s a will there’s a way.  
 
We would like to follow up this introductory submission by a verbal submission 

which of course would have to be a virtual one in the foreseeable future. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Jack Lane 

(Spokesperson for the Irish Elderly Advice Network) 

 

cc Sally Mulready OBE 




